
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Please send this CMC Cornerstone message to the S/P/N MCs in your Monthly Message with  

 directions to forward it to the Chapter Presidents and Chapter Membership Chairmen in their  

 Region.  

 

 I have noticed some S/P/N Presidents have been including the CMC Cornerstone in the S/P/N  

 newsletter. This is good; however, that does not assure the Chapter Membership Chairman gets  

 the message because she may or may not receive the S/P/N newsletter. 

 

 This information is vitally important for the Chapter Membership Chairman to have: new form  

 and new fee. Using the old form will only delay the member’s reinstatement. 

 

 Thanks for your help with this matter. 

 Hugs, 

 bj 
 

    CMC CORNERSTONE 
     Reinstatement Form H-154 

Last May, the International Executive Board modified the Reinstatement Fee to         

match the Application Initiation Fee of $25 as published in the June KAPPAN. 

The H-154 Reinstatement Form has been updated. You can find the updated form 

on the International Website under “documents & forms,” chapter, and listed in 

the right-hand column. Please destroy the old form.  

  

     

 

  

 


